
This rushing of SB 941 reflects the weakening of the war of words that would keep the not 
shooting sport public believing that things like this can "prevent" crimes - prevention doesn't 
happen with criminals who will achieve their attempts at getting what they need to break laws. 

Breaking & entering is illegal. Has it prevented these crimes? 

You see my point. Those of us who respect the law and our constitutional rights cannot, in the 
current political environment, view this process with SB 941 as anything more than an attempt to 
keep the wool pulled over the masses as part of a larger political agenda. 

I strongly urge the legislature to intervene with this transparent attempt to force new and 
impotent regulations on law abiding citizens without even giving due process the time it needs 
for a fair vote. 

John Riddell 
Lane County 
 


